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University of Helsinki

Division of Atmospheric Sciences
P.O. Box 64

00014 University of Helsinki
FINLAND

TO: Russian State Hydrometeorological University (RSHU)

Dear Colleagues,

It was with deep regret that we learnt about the demise of Professor Lev Karlin, your esteemed Rec-
tor during 25 years.

Our team is deeply saddened by the untimely death of an outstanding scientist of world renown and
a wonderful person. Thanks to his professionalism, our cooperation has been consistently successful

over the years. He won the love and respect of all who knew him.

Please express our deep and sincere condolences to his family, friends, colleagues.

Sincerely Yours,
Academy Prof. Markku Kulmala
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